
South Border Mustangs

This permission slip can be found on our website under “parents > documents & forms”

Dear Parents and Students:

At Ashley Public School, we understand the value of learning experiences outside the walls of our building.  
There might be times during this school year students and teachers will take field trips, some locally, out of 
town, and some out of state.  This document serves as a permission slip to cover all of these trips.  When 
a class takes a trip, the teacher will inform you of the activity.  If you do not want your child to participate, 
other arrangements will be made; otherwise, by signing this permission form, you give your child(ren) 
permission to go on any and all field trips.

Signature of the parent/guardian indicates that permission is given to participate in any field trip 
the school takes unless the parent specifically says otherwise. 

______________________________
Student Name   /   grade

________________________________
Parent or Guardian Signature

Field Trip Permission


